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Friday 5th February 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Well done! 
Thank you for your ongoing hard work and support with remote learning for your 
children this term.  We understand the pressure that everyone is under at the moment 
and the challenges that you face on a daily basis.  Well done for coping and, most 
importantly, for giving your children the support, safely, love and care that they 
need during this pandemic.  As soon as it is safe to do so, we look forward to 
welcoming everyone back to school again. 
 
 
Daily Registration on Google Classroom 
From Monday, we are asking all children to log into Google Classroom every 
morning and complete a quick form to ‘register’ for the day’s learning.  This will 
show us as a school who is accessing Google Classroom and preparing to complete 
some of the work set for that day.  If for any reason you cannot access Google 
Classroom, please email your child’s teacher to register for the day. 
 
This routine should help the children as they prepare to work each day.  It will also 
help us monitor engagement in learning and identify families that may need further 
support in accessing lessons and work.  Please make sure your child registers 
every day.  If you have any questions, your child’s teacher will be able to help you. 
 
 
£5 Voucher Rewards for Children Every Week 
From Monday, teachers will be keeping a record of how much work is being sent to 
them by the children in their class.  Children who submit two or more pieces of 
work every day for a whole week will receive a ‘virtual’ raffle ticket.  This will 
then be put into a draw for their class at the end of each week with a £5 voucher 
as a prize.  Names will be dawn out at random.  Vouchers will be emailed to the 
winners to spend and their names will be put on the weekly newsletter. 
 
We are doing this to try and motivate and engage the children in their learning and to 
encourage them to send their work to their teachers on Google Classroom.  If you are 
not able to submit the work, please inform your child’s teacher about what has 
been done so that your child can also be included.  I’m hoping for lots of raffle 
tickets to draw at the end of the week. Good luck everyone! 
 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support and hard work 

 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mr A Dickinson 
Head Teacher 

UPLANDS MANOR PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Headteacher: Mr A. Dickinson 

Deputy Headteachers: Miss J. Copestake & Miss K. James 

Strategic Business Director: Mrs S. Lister 

 

 Addenbrooke Road, Smethwick, West Midlands, B67 6HT 

Email: headteacher@uplandsmanor.sandwell.sch.uk 

Website: uplandsmanor.sch.life 

Telephone: 0121 558 1602 

mailto:headteacher@uplandsmanor.sandwell.sch.uk

